
    

  

     

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
    

 
 

Our Ref: MGLA071116-2049 
 

10 November 2016 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear  
 
Thank you for your request for information which the GLA received on 6 November 2016. Your 
request has been dealt with under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 
 
You asked:  
 

Can you tell me what pension scheme has been set up for elected members of the GLA? 
How much will this cost the taxpayer per year? How much do members have to contribute 
to it?  
 
Can yo also give me the full scheme documents. 

 

Most staff at the GLA are eligible to join the Local Government Pension Scheme administered by 

the London Pensions Fund Authority and full details of benefits, accrual rates and scheme rules 

can be accessed at the following link: www.lpfa.org.uk. However, the Mayor of London and 

London Assembly Members including Joanne McCartney are no longer eligible to join the Local 

Government Pension Scheme as a result of legislation: The LGPS (Transitional Provisions, 

Savings and Amendment) Regulations 2014. 
 
If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, quoting the 
reference at the top of this letter. 

 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Paul Robinson 
Information Governance Officer 
 
If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
GLA’s FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at: 



 
 

 

https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-
information/freedom-information  
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